
MINUTES

Organizational Meeting of the Board of School Trustees
West Lafayette Intermediate School

1838 N. Salisbury Street
West Lafayette, Indiana

Monday, January 4,2021

PRESENT: Mr. Alan R. Karpick; Dr. Karen S. Springer, Mr. Brad W. Marley; Mrs. Amy Austin;
Mr. Tom Schott; Mrs. Rachel D. Witt; Dr. Yue Yin; Dr. Rocky D. Killion,
Superintendent; Mr. Ross Sloat, CFO; Mr. Stephen Ohlhaut; Mr. Bob Reiling, Attorney

President Karpick called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.

L  ROUTINE BUSINESS

A. Oath of Office

B. Approval of Agenda
The agenda for the January 4, 2021, Organizational Meeting of the Board of School Trustees was
approved as prepared.

Motion by: Mr. Marley Seconded by: Mr. Schott Vote: 7 of 7

II. NEW BUSINESS

A. Election of Officers

Dr. Springer had polled all seven Board members. The majority opinion was in favor of maintaining
the current slate of officers to continue in their respective positions until December 31, 2021.

Board President

A motion was put before the Board to place the name of Alan R. Karpick in nomination to continue as
President of the Board of School Trustees,

Motion by: Mrs. Austin Seconded by: Mr. Marley Vote: 7 of 7

Board Vice President

A motion was put before the Board to place the name of Karen S. Springer in nomination to continue
as Vice President of the Board of School Trustees.

Motion by: Mr. Karpick Seconded by: Mr. Marley Vote: 7 of 7

Board Secretary

A motion was put before the Board to place the name of Bradley W. Marley in nomination to continue
as Secretary of the Board of School Trustees.

Motion by: Mrs. Witt Seconded by: Mr. Schott Vote: 7 of 7

Message from Mr. Karpick:
First of all, thank you for your confidence in me during these challenging times.

I think this is my ninth year as chair and I have considered it a privilege to serve in this manner. Each

year has presented challenges. During this pandemic, I have grown in my appreciation for all the selfless,

great work done by our students, their parents, our teachers and administration. And as a board member,

I also know I don't see all the work done behind the scenes and I never will. But I am grateful still the

same.






